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  Whitchurch Hill Village Fete photos— May 28th 

 
Thanks to Theresa Elsome for championing the WH Fete for longer than 
any of us can remember. She has brought so much imagination and  
commitment to the role, involving friends and family, even getting  
celebrities involved! Who can forget the year John Howell opened the 
fete? And Sir John Madejski too! 
 
We all have so many happy memories of Fete day, the torrential downpour 
at the end of the millennium year, the egg throwing competitions, the  
bottle stall, the WI crockery and cakes, the children's entertainment, the 
ferrets, so many wonderful things, too many to mention them all. 
 
Thank you to John Gray and other long standing members of the fete  
committee, and of course, once again, enormous and heartfelt thanks to  
Theresa, Nick and Maz. 
 
Amanda Holland 
Clerk, Goring Heath Parish Council 
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Goring Heath Beacon—June 2nd 

Martin 
Wise 
with the 
‘before’ 
and 
‘after’ 
photos 
from 
lighting 
the 
official 
Beacon. 

A rousing chorus of the National Anthem was sung around the beacon to 
celebrate  the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee. 

 
 
The lighting 
took place in  
Jon Hatt’s 
field in Cold 
Harbour Farm, 
Goring Heath. 


